
Cape Fear Corvettes 

 

Meeting Minutes December 8, 2018 

 

 
President Richard Fox called the meeting to order at 10:52 AM, with 29 members and 
two guests present 
 

Thanks to Dave and Joanie Theisen for hosting the meeting at their new corvette shop 

 

The minutes of the November meeting were approved 

 

The NCM Ambassador report by Don Paulson 

 

Membership report by Bill Bordwine 

 

There was no Treasurers report given 

 

Old Business 

 

Still looking for a place to have our annual car show so a date cannot be set until a 
place is found 

 

Richard Fox gave a report for the Concourse Car Show in Hilton Head, SC 

Glenn Healey enter a car and won an award 

 

New Business 

 

Our next NCCAR event will be Friday May 10, 2019 

 

Instead of a Holiday party a Valentine party will be held Saturday Febuary 9, 2019 

 

Looking for suggestions for events for 2019 

 

New Officers for 2019 are,                President        Richard Fox  
                                                          Vice President        Don Paulson 

                                                          Secretary         Sandy Fox 

                                                          Treasurer        Peter Ziehl 
                                                          Membership    Bill Bordwine 

                                                          NCM Ambassador  Don Paulson 

                                                          Web Master John Talatinian 

 

Next Meeting will be 6:30 PM January 7, 2019 at the NHC Library 

 

Meeting adjourned at 11:30 AM 

 

Respectfully submitted by Jarvis Simmons 

 


